
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2018 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

As we approach the end of this academic year, you may wish to plan ahead and purchase 
new uniform for your child for September. Our uniform is very important to us and is an 
integral part of the schools’ ethos, one that promotes positive attitudes, high standards and 
gives students a sense of personal pride. We want our students to be proud of their school 
and our uniform allows them to demonstrate this.  
 
To ensure that you have purchased the correct uniform, we have listed several reminders 

below of the uniform requirements for years 7 to 11: 

 Traditional plain black trousers, must be loose fitting, trouser material and of a 

length in which the ankles are not showing. No trousers are to be rolled up and no 

jeans or skin tight trousers or leggings must be worn.  

 Plain black traditional school skirt (of a decent length and not skin tight). 

 A white school shirt (top button fastened, shirt tucked in) 

 School blazer with logo 

 School tie, worn correctly 

 (Optional) plain, black red trim v-neck jumper 

 Socks – for boys, black socks, for girls white or black socks or plain black tights with 

no patterns 

 Plain black sensible footwear, with no logos with maximum heel height of 3 cm (no 

pumps or open toed shoes / strappy sandals or boots) 

 (Optional) a plain dark top coat (not with big sports logos or denim and not a hoody). 

 

More details of our uniform expectations can be viewed on the school’s website;  

http://www.thebulmersheschool.com/parents.aspx?SubCatID=123 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that we have a ‘Zero Tolerance’ 

on facial piercings and we allow just ONE plain stud in each ear. Any new piercings should 

be carried out over the summer holidays and removed before the start of school in  
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September. Hairstyles must be suitable for a formal, working environment and of a natural 

colour (no shaved detailing in the hair line). No acrylic / gel / sculpted nail extensions 

permitted.  

For the remaining weeks left of this academic year, we would like to ensure that our 

students represent our school with high standards and we would appreciate your support 

with ensuring that your child follows our uniform expectation. If you have any concerns 

regarding uniform, please inform your child’s tutor or Head of Year. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Harris   

Transition Coordinator 

 


